
BUTTE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Butte Local Agency Formation Commission that a public 
hearing will be held on Thursday, May 2, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the Oroville City Council 
Chambers, 1735 Montgomery Street, Oroville, California, regarding the following: 
 
NOTICE OF RELEASE OF PUBLIC REVIEW DRAFT MUNICIPAL SERVICE REVIEW 
for the CITY OF OROVILLE (BUTTE LAFCO FILE NO. 20-08) and PUBLIC HEARING 
TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF THIS MUNICIPAL SERVICE REVIEW FINDING THE 
PROJECT TO BE CATEGORICALLY EXEMPT FROM ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Review Draft Municipal Service Review for the City 
of Oroville is available for a minimum 21-day public review and comment period beginning 
on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, at the office of the Butte Local Agency Formation Commission 
(LAFCo), the Butte County Library – Oroville Branch, and online at www.buttelafco.org.  
At the May 2, 2024, public hearing, the Commission will review and consider the 
adoption of this document.   
 
Objections to the regularity or sufficiency of the document or proceedings or the reasons 
why you are in opposition to the proposal must be in writing.  Any objections must be filed 
with the Executive Officer or Commission prior to the conclusion of the hearing.  Written 
comments on the Public Review Draft Municipal Service Review should be returned to 
the LAFCo office by May 1, 2024, either by mail (1453 Downer Street, Suite C, Oroville, 
CA 95965) or via e-mail to Shannon Costa, Butte LAFCo Deputy Executive Officer, at 
scosta@buttecounty.net. 
 
Information regarding this project is on file and available for public viewing at the office of 
the Local Agency Formation Commission, 1453 Downer Street, Suite C, Oroville, CA, 
95965, or can be obtained by calling (530) 538-7784, Monday through Friday between 
9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  
 

  


